
Coahoma Community College

QEP Meeting

January 23, 2018

Ms. Glynda Duncan and Mr. Tony Brooks met with the Career and Technical Division on 
January 23, 2018 at 3:00 p.m. in the McLaurin Building on the campus of Coahoma 
Community College to discuss the Quality Enhancement Plan (QEP). 

Ms. Duncan gave highlights of the QEP Plan. The objective of the QEP is to improve 
student learning. This is a five-year plan that will be done in phases.  Data and minutes 


